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Monday 27th February 2023 

Polling Day  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 4th May 2023 the school will be used as a Polling Station once again. Due to the 

site being opened to the public for the day and in order to safeguard all pupils we will be forced 

to close to all children with the exception of year 6. This is due to the date being very close to 

SATS, we will use this day to target any areas the children need support with.  

During the day the hall will be closed off from the rest of the school and the Year 6 will take 

their playtime on the top field. We ask that you provide your child with a packed lunch that day 

as we will be unable to provide hot meals. The children will be able to come to school in non-

school uniform on the day. 

 

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs Godbold  
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